

January 2025

Gwinnett County Board of Education

Dr. Adrienne Simmons 2025 Chair District IV

Dr. Tarece Johnson-Morgan 2025 Vice Chair District V

Rachel R. Stone District I

Steven B. Knudsen District II

Steve Gasper District III

Dr. Calvin J. Watts Superintendent

437 Old Peachtree Road, NW Suwanee, GA 30024-2978 678-301-6000 www.qcpsk12.org

It is the policy of Gwinnett County Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, sex, religion, national origin, age, or disability in any employment practice, educational program, or any other program, activity, or service.

The Mission of Gwinnett County Public Schools

is to pursue excellence in academic knowledge, skills, and behavior for each student, resulting in measured improvement against local, national, and world-class standards.

Your Opinion Counts! The Parent Survey is Now Open

Dear Families,

As a means of improving results for children with disabilities, the Georgia Department of Education is required to survey families of students receiving special education services. You are receiving this notice as the family member of a student receiving services in Gwinnett County and therefore, you are eligible to participate in this year's survey process.

This is an opportunity for your voice to be heard. The feedback you share will help guide local schools' efforts to improve Special Education services and results for children and families.

The survey is available on-line and can be accessed on the Georgia Department of Education website. You may enter the following direct link into your browser - https://survey.gadoe.org/SPEDParentSurvey or you may utilize the QR Code provided below:



Survey responses must be submitted by May 31, 2025. If you do not have access to a computer or smart phone, you may contact the Georgia Department of Education, Special Education Help Desk, at 404-657-9968 for assistance in completing the survey by telephone.

We look forward to your responses,

Dr. Nicole White

Executive Director of Special Education and Psychological Services

If you have questions or concerns, please contact:

Dawn Albanese - Parent Mentor dawn.albanese@gcpsk12.org